
Email address:  office@almondsburyprimary.co.uk  
Website: www.almondsburyprimary.co.uk  

 

                           
 

Head teacher:  Mr Paul Smith                                                                                                         
Sundays Hill, Almondsbury, Bristol, BS32 4DS 
Tel:  (01454) 612517  
email: office@almondsburyprimary.co.uk 

   

 

11 September 2019                                                                       
                   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
As part of our new topic, which we will start in week four (after the Year 6 children return from 
France), we would like to begin with a WOW afternoon on Monday 23rd September. 
 
We plan to keep the focus of the topic as a surprise until then!  
 
The main activity will involve model making using common items found around the home. Ideally 
each child will need:  
 
A cereal box 
A cardboard tube (kitchen roll etc) 
Lots of newspaper 
A small yogurt pot – Petit Filous style 
 
We will be getting very messy, so please ensure that children also bring a set of old clothes to 
change in to after lunch. We will be using lots of glue and paint so clothing may get covered! 
 
 
 
Thank you for your on-going support, 
 
 
 
Year 5 and 6 team 

 

 

 

 Mr Baykaa-Murray  Mrs Goode   Mr Allen        Mr Dean  Miss Winter 
 
 
 
                               
Yours sincerely 

 
PAUL SMITH - Head teacher 
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